
239 Northland Ave.

Buffalo, New York 12408

June 23, 1999

Reverend Richard A. Stenhouse

Bethel A.M.E. Church

1525 Michigan Ave.

Buffalo, New York 14209

Dear Rev. Stenhouse,

Thank you for your kind letter asking me to
Emeritus Steward. I appreciate you askinq me. I

serve as an

would have

way to ourenj oyed working with you and contributlng in
fine church.

Because of my illness and sti1l under my

f regret that I cannot accept this position.

some

physician's care,

Thanks for the opportunity of serving as a Senior Steward

for the 1998-1999 year.

In the spirit of love, ),ou have mi- continued prayers for
your weII being and growth.

Respectfullyr "rn Christ"

A-qxE-'4y-"
Mrs. Agnes Fogan


